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November 15, 2017

RECEIVEL

Mr. Donal S. Russell NoV 20 201/
General Manager

Capistrano Bay Community Services District

35000 Beach Road

Capistrano Beach, CA 92624-1700

Dear Mr. Russell:

Thank you for your generous gift of $10,000. Because of your steadfast support, Pacific
Legal Foundation remains strong and resolute in defending liberty and justice for all.
Thank you for standing with us as we fight to achieve landmark court victories that
enforce the rights guaranteed in our Constitution.

Your investment enables PLF attorneys to represent hardworking Americans and rein
in government overreach. With our track record of success, we are confident that the
principles of individualism and liberty will prevail.

We thank you again for supporting PLF’s mission to secure all Americans’ rights to live
responsibly and productively in their pursuit of happiness. I look forward to sharing
our successes with you.

STEVEN D. ANDERSON
President and CEO

P.S. This letter serves as a receipt for Capistrano Bay Community Services District’s charitable contribution
received on November 10, 2017. PLF has provided no goods or services to you, in whole or in part, in
exchange for this charitable donation. We affirm that PLF is recognized as tax exempt under Section
501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and is fully authorized to accept gifts and grants.
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